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02 November 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT:

All Undersecretaries

All Assistant Secretaries

All Regional Executive Directors
All Bureau Directors

All Service Directors

All Heads of Offices, Central Office
All Heads of Attached Agencies

All PENROs

All CENROs

All RSCIGs

The Director
Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service

UPDATING OF MAILING LIST FOR DENR NEWS ALERTS

The Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service (SCIS) will update the
DENR News Alerts mailing list this November 2022.

This is in line with the effective management of current and emerging ENR
issues and the prompt delivery of the daily news alerts to DENR officials and"

employees.

On this note, please update your email address and inform this office
through scis.smcrd@denr.gov.ph or 02-8927-6336. Bouncing emails will be

removed in the SCIS DENR News Alerts mailing list.

For information and compliance.
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